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My ref: Appledore Pedestrian Crossing  

 
Date: 13.09.2024   

  
 
 
Dear Resident/Business Owner, 
 
This letter is to inform you of upcoming work being conducted by Devon County 
Council in your area. 
 
We will be installing a new pedestrian crossing on the A386 Richmond Road, 
approximately 15 meters west of the junction with Kingsley Avenue. This work will be 
carried out by Cormac Contracting Ltd and is scheduled to begin on October 9th, 
with an estimated completion time of 4 weeks. 
 
While the road will remain open throughout the project, temporary 24-hour, two-way 
traffic signals will be in place to ensure the safety of both the public and workers. 
 
This initiative is funded nationally by Active Travel England and aims to create a 
safer crossing point for parents, school children, and residents. 
 
Thank you for your patience and cooperation. 
 
Regards 
 
Engineering Design Group 
Devon County Council 
Taw View, North Walk, Barnstaple, EX31 1EE 
Telephone: 0345 155 1004 
Email: engineeringdesignd-mailbox@devon.gov.uk 
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